



"Preparing for Tomorrow"

center.nrsd.net

Ross Mulkerin

PRINCIPAL

E-mail: rmulkerin@nrsd.net

CHRISTY NEALON

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

E-mail: cnealon@nrsd.net

THE CENTER SCHOOL

403 Great Road Stow, MA 01775

Phone: 978-897-0290 Fax: 978-897-5739

2019-2020 KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST

Dear Parents,

Often, before school starts parents and students plan a shopping trip to purchase school supplies. Below is a list of items we would like each kindergarten student to bring to school during the first week of school. In the kindergarten classes the supplies are NOT kept in individual boxes or in a child's cubby as is done in 1st or 2nd grade. Rather, we have community containers on each table filled with needed materials for all students to share. For this reason we ask that you *do not label* the supplies. Explain to your child that the materials are "gifts" for the whole class to share. If they understand this, it will make it easier for your child to donate the items to the class.

The kindergarten team of teachers has developed the following list of needed items for this year:

KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST

- 2 Plastic Folders (no prongs)
- 10 small glue sticks
- Fine tip black dry erase markers (no colors please)

We look forward to seeing you at the start of school.

Have a wonderful summer. Thank you for your time.

The Kindergarten Team



